
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 13 OF 2016 
 
Our Ref:  MT/PYD/22/01 IV 
 

 
13 April 2016 
 
 

Navigational Restrictions Grand Harbour on 26 April 2016 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that in connection 
with the Pageant of the Seas which is to be held in Grand Harbour on the 7th June 2016, 
there will be a trial carried out in the Grand Harbour on the 26th April 2016. 
 
In view of this trial, navigation in Valletta Grand Harbour will be restricted all through the 
day of the 26th April 2016. 
 
Mariners are to note the above and contact Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) for 
instructions prior to any navigation in or out of Grand Harbour on this date. Any 
instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) and the Maritime Security 
Enforcement Unit of Transport Malta are to be complied with. 
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 177   


